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To: Puco Docketing
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Date: Monday, May 11, 2020 8:41:47 AM

 
 

From: Cheryl Showalter <cheryl11showalter@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 9:24 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Wind turbines
 

I grew up in Seneca County Ohio. My family had a
Centennial Farm there. My Grandfather, Art Hansen,
was a prize winning Guernsey Breeder. The thought of
these wind turbines being spread across that beautiful
farmland to destroy the appearance of it and kill our
wonderful birds and bats makes me ill, and would have
my Grandfather rolling in his grave. Please put an end to
these ridiculous notions of wind turbines in Northern
Ohio. We don't want them. The power they supply is not
worth destroying our farmland. 
 
Thank-you for listening. Put the money toward
supporting Davis Besse. That is the most bang for our
energy buck. 
 
--

Cheryl Hansen Showalter
Northern Ohio's Friendliest Realtor
Russell Realty
269-251-0302
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